Office of Hon Karen Chhour

Minister for Children
Minister for the Prevention of Family and Sexual Violence

15 February 2024

Adam
fvi-request-25304-2989b0a7@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Adam

| refer to your official information request dated 28 December 2023 to the
Department of Internal Affairs for:

... all correspondence between government ministers and Cameron Slater
(formerly of Whale Qil blog and subject of the "Dirty Politics book)

Also please provide any information with regards to any meetings between Mr
Slater and any government ministers or other officials subject to the OIA.

On 26 January 2024, the Department of Internal Affairs transferred your request to
all incumbent Ministers of the Crown for response, in accordance with section 14(b)
of the Official Information Act 1982.

Hon Karen Chhour has not had any correspondence or meetings with Cameron
Slater.
Yours sincerely,

e
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